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Hospitals must be held accountable to the communities they serve. This winter we 

have seen corporate healthcare disregard the well being of their workforce and their 

communities at large. The wasteful use of money on their strike breaking and union 

busting tactics will be passed on to their patients I’m sure. Transparency of these 

expenditures will allow the public as well as the workforces make informed decision 

as they engage with strike breaking organizations. 

Thank you for your time and efforts to support workers in Oregon. 

Nurse, Hood River 

 


